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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank you for your patience and kindness as we are working our way through these strange times.  
We have had guidance from Public Health in Liverpool to say that it is ESSENTIAL to wear face 
coverings when dropping off and picking up your child. 
As guidance is constantly changing, we are now asking: 

• Children to only bring book bags in to school on Fridays. They will then be sent home, with a new 
reading book on Monday, (unless you attend another provision and this will be Wednesday) Please 
keep them at home until Friday.  

• Only water bottles and packed lunch bags should be sent in to school  
• No other bags should be brought in to school.  
• St. Patrick’s PE Kits should be worn on PE days, with school jumper/cardie. These can be covered 

with tracksuit bottoms or leggings if it is cold. 
I have attached the guidance we sent out last week by email. Please read this carefully. The main thing 
is, if anyone in your household develops any one of the 3 main symptoms, you MUST stay at home. DO 
NOT bring the child or their brothers or sisters to school.  
Please note we will be communicating by email for the foreseeable future. Please ensure that we have 
your correct email address, and that you are checking your junk email as this will be the last paper letter 
we send out. We are putting everything that we send out, on our school website 
www.stpatricksliverpool.co.uk. We will not be responding to direct messages on twitter, as school is open. 
Please email or phone school if there is anything you need to ask or let us know. As the school gate is so 
busy at dropping off and pick up times, please ring school if you have any queries or need help with 
anything. 
Over the next couple of weeks, your child’s class teacher will give you a short phone call, to introduce 
themselves, and to see how they are getting on. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Lewis. (Headteacher)           

 



 


